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Chagnon, Cynthia

From: Greenwood PTA <greenwoodgatorspta@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 1, 2020 10:31 PM
To: Chagnon, Cynthia
Subject: [External] Kula House Breakfast This Week!

   

    

 

Kula House Breakfast Friday! 
 



2

   

 

Kula families - it's your turn! Join us Friday morning for the Kula house 

breakfast from 7:20-7:40 am. We look forward to celebrating your amazing and 

respectful children.  
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Join the PTA for a Garden Work Day on Saturday, March 7 from 9:00 am - 

12:00 pm at Greenwood. Bring your gloves and help us prepare the beds for 

planting. This is a great family volunteer opportunity.   
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Get ready to enter the jungle and pick your books at our Spring Book Fair, 

March 9-13. We love hosting the book fair and helping students enter new 

adventures through reading. But we could use your help!  Join us this Friday, 

March 6 after school to help set up the book fair from 2-4. Let Tilly know if you 

are available for set up, it takes just under two hours to put everything together, 

but any time you can provide will help!  
 

I Can Set Up the Book Fair  
 

 

   

 

We are still in need of two people to step up and serve on the PTA Board this 

coming school year in the positions of President, and Treasurer. The 

President role is a one year term position and Treasurer is a two year term. 

You will enjoy working with the talented PTA Board members and amazing staff 

at Greenwood. You will also help enhance your child's elementary experience. 

 

Please self nominate or nominate a friend! Talk to a nominating committee 

member - Jena Bush, Erin Sorkin or Morgan Nishimoto. You can also reach out 

to Tilly Gambill to express interest.  
 

Nominate a Person for the PTA Board  
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Thank you to those who have contributed to the Silent Auction. We have some 

amazing silent auction items - one night for two at the Westin, an American 

Girl Doll, and 4 tickets to Colonial Williamsburg, just to name a few! It's 

going to be a fantastic night and you can help! If you have a business and could 

donate something for either the Silent Auction (valued at more than $25) or the 

raffle (up to $25), please let us know. 

 

Our school is providing amazing opportunities for our children thanks to your 

support of the PTA and school fundraiser, thank you!!   
 

I Have a Silent Auction Item  
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Our mailing address is: 
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10960 Greenwood Road, Glen Allen, VA 23059 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can unsubscribe from this list.  
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